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El Saeed and El Maghraby Congratulate Benha University on the Occasion of Eid El Fitr 

[image: ]    Prof.Dr.Gamal El Saeed, the President of Benha University and Prof. Dr. Hussein El Maghraby, the University Vice-president for Education and Students' Affairs congratulate Benha University students, employees and Faculty members' staff on the occasion of Eid El Fitr and hope for them and all Egyptian people happiness and prosperity.
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